
 
HARWICH BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
NOTICE OF SHOW CAUSE HEARING 

 
ALLEGED VIOLATIONS OF CONDITIONS OF LIQUOR LICENSE 

JANUARY 12, 2021 
 
The Interim Town Administrator, acting as the Hearing Officer for the Board of Selectmen, 
will hold a Show Cause Hearing on Tuesday, January 12 at 9:00 A.M., for the purpose of 
consideration of alleged liquor license violations by Port Restaurant and Bar, Inc., located at 
541 Route 28 in Harwich Port.  The Interim Town Administrator will consider possible 
penalties including modifications, suspension, revocation or cancellation of said license.  The 
hearing will be held via remote video streaming only.  All members of the public having an 
interest in the topic are cordially invited to log-in and view the hearing. Information for logging 
into and viewing is below and will also be posted on the Town’s website.  

 
Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/687323853  
You can also dial in using your phone.  

United States: +1 (408) 650-3123  
Access Code: 687-323-853  

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/687323853 

 
 
Joseph Powers 
Interim Town Administrator 
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